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Hello from the sand castle! The Apaches continue to perform at a level that is beyond belief. Although we are preparing to move from Dogwood to the LRP, our mission has not slacked up one bit. Our soldiers and your loved ones continue to set themselves will apart from everyone else. They are prideful and committed to excellence. The Class I section continues to receive and push two of the most import supplies, (food and water); Class III(B) has pushed over one million gallons of fuel and still counting, Class II, IV, and VII has not missed a beat yet and the motor pool, is unbelievable. SFC Moore and his team continue to go beyond what is required to ensure our equipment is maintained to standard. Although we are consumed with the mission, we had the opportunity to take an admin pause for fun and games on Labor Day. The Apaches had their hands in everything. 1LT Caraballo and SPC Tinoisamoa were apart of the Spiking Volleyball Champs, SPC Jones, would not be denied a victory, scoring the majority of the teams points, block shots, and steals and of course the 1SG, SPC Lightfoot, and myself was in pursuit of a win but was denied twice. However, 1SG and myself reigned victoriously in the SPADES category. We are 4 – 0. Apaches, “Always Ready”.  Congratulations are in order for our newly promoted PFCs: PFC Munoz and PFC Scarbrough. We wish much success to SGT Craft and SPC Khalid on the Promotion Board on Friday. Although we have seven more months to go, we bid an early farewell to our Log Hero Award winner for the month of Aug – SPC Thomas. We wish him all the best.
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Apaches spending a day at the palace
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